
PSA: The Solid Waste Department announces Christmas and New Year’s 
holiday schedule. The scales on Sam’s Creek Road will be closed on 
Christmas Eve Christmas day, New Year’s Eve and New Year’s Day. 

The convenience and recycling center located on Sam’s Creek Road will 
be closed on Christmas day and New Year’s Day. 

Old Clarksville Pike, Thompson Road and West Cheatham centers will 
be on their regular schedule. 

Any questions contact Mike Russell @ 615-207-6541 

 


